
  Memo 

 

To: All Horizon staff and physicians  

From: Christie Ruff, Regional Director Employee Health, Wellness & Safety  

Date: September 1, 2022  

Re: Health Care Worker Scenario Guideline Update    

 

Health Care Worker (HCW) Scenario Guideline Update  

Please be advised that the HCW scenario guidelines have been updated to reflect the most 
recent scientific research related to the amount of time required to remain out of the 
workplace and testing parameters for COVID-19.  

Additionally, we have published two new documents as a supplement to our HCW scenario 
guidelines.  

1. Summary of HCW Scenario Guidelines:  contains guidance from all three strategy 
levels in one document for easy reference  

2. Frequently Asked Questions:  contains questions and answers relevant to action you 
are required to take as a HCW for COVID-19 

The updated guidelines and the two new documents (Summary of HCW Scenario Guidelines 
and Frequently Asked Questions) can be found on the Employee Health COVID-19 Resource 
Page on Skyline. 

Thank you for your continued diligence with COVID-19 protocols. We appreciate your 
commitment to the safety of our workplace.  

 
 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Pages/Employee-Health.aspx
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Pages/Employee-Health.aspx

